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10th December 2020 
 
 

Xmas Vouchers 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Please see below, some good news! 
 
Southwark Offer 
Southwark remains committed to supporting its disadvantaged and vulnerable pupils and will be 
providing vouchers for pupils who are eligible to receive benefits related free school meals during the 
two week Christmas holiday period.  If your child is in receipt of free school meals you will automatically 
be allocated vouchers, you do not have to do anything. 
 
In addition Southwark will provide vouchers to parents/carers for this period who request them in line 
with the councils Free Healthy School Meals Scheme. 
 
If you are not in receipt of benefits related to free school meals, but feel you may be eligible to receive 
the vouchers, please inform the school office by email at office@goodrich.southwark.sch.uk with the 
following information by Tuesday 15th December. 
 
Childs Name 
Parent email address 
Parent mobile number 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Craig Voller 
Headteacher 
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